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Wednesday 7th February, 2024 

Parent and Carer Update 

CRC Article 28 – All children have the right to a good quality education.   

CRC Article 19 – All children have the right to be safe. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

NSPCC Number Day 

Thank you for your contributions to our Number Day where we all wore green and raised money for the NSPCC.  We raised 

a grand total of £59.30.   

Traffic and Parking 

So that we can keep your children safe, and to try and reduce some level of traffic congestion around school, we would 

appreciate if parents who drive around school to use the voluntary one-way system.  This involves drivers turning into Oxford 

Street, and heading away from school, up Ruskin Avenue.  This avoids cars travelling both ways along Ruskin Avenue, 

where there is often no room to move when cars are passing in the opposite direction.  We continue to communicate this 

also to Durham County Council to request this as a statutory one-way system. 

Durham County Road Safety Team will be in and around school in the coming weeks to monitor traffic and parking.  Any 

cars found to be parked on the yellow lines will receive a parking ticket.  Please do not park on the yellow lines as you could 

receive a fine. 

Parents’ Meetings 

It has been good to see that many parents and carers have already booked their meeting times with teachers for week 

beginning 12th February.  If you haven’t booked your session already, please book via the Teachers to Parents app.  If you 

have any queries, please contact our School Office. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

Parent Governor Vacancies 

We currently have two Parent Governor vacancies on our Governing Body.  If you are interested in joining our Governing 

Body, please take a look at the Parent Governor letter which was shared on our website and Facebook page earlier this 

week.  This letter provides you with more information about the Parent Governor role, and what to do if you are interested. 

 

As always, we thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. L. Boulton   Mrs. S. Simpson-May   

Head Teacher                Deputy Head Teacher    

  

            


